Due to previous conditions, the water will need to be turned off at the church and Holy Redeemer Saturday March 8th and the following Saturday March 15th from 6:00am to 4:00pm each day.  Once the work is completed, we will be on our own main line and not connected with the school.
We ask that you let your groups know the situation so they can plan accordingly.  We will have signs throughout the building announcing the water shut off.  The school will be in the same mode as us for these two days as well.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to move forward with our growth and upgrades to our facilities.

God Bless,
John Revell
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chief Operating Officer

